
i: Aaron Myers
Wednesday, May 06, 2015 12:40 PM 

To: Randy Howard
Cc: jturro@nearburg.com; Ryan Owen; Brent Sawyer; Keith Corbett
Subject: RE: SRO #43 & #44 well information

Randy,

Last email wouldn't allow the information for the SRO #44 as the files were too big. I am going to put both files on 
thumb drive and bring them to your office shortly. Thank you.

Aaron Myers | Senior Landman - NM Delaware Basin |
COG Operating LLC 
One Concho Center 
600 W. Illinois Avenue 
Midland, TX 79701 
p: 432.688.6674 
f: 432.221.0856
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From: Aaron Myers
c~it: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 1:33 PM 

landy Howard'
Cc. jturro@nearburg.com'; Ryan Owen; Brent Sawyer; Keith Corbett 
Subject: SRO #43 & #44 well information

Randy,

Attached is the information you requested on the SRO #43 and the SRO #44. Still rounding the remainder up as they do 
not appear complete.

Do you have any update as to the status of getting our communitization agreements signed for these wells yet?

I would like to get that issue resolved as soon as possible as well as get the remaining well data. Thanks in advance.

Aaron Myers | Senior Landman - NM Delaware Basin |
COG Operating LLC
One Concho Center
600 W. Illinois Avenue
Midland, TX 79701
p: 432.688.6674
f: 432.221.0856
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To:
Cc:
Subject:
Attachments:

Randy Howard <rhoward@nearburg.com> on behalf of Randy Howard 
Tuesday, May 05, 2015 2:12 PM 
Aaron Myers; Brent Sawyer 
John Turro
RE: WELL INFORMATION REQUIREMENTS 
0569_001.pdf

Gentlemen,

We were checking to see how things are going in regard to COG providing Nearburg with the promised well info. Since 
Charles Nearburg will be in town this Thursday, we would like to be able to at least show him well info on the #43H and 
#44H wells (the two wells drilled across our lease in the W/2 Sec. 20-26S-28E).

Please advise when we can expect to receive the well info on these, as well as the other wells.

Thank you,

Randy Howard 
Land Manager
Nearburg Producing Company 
432-818-2914 (direct line)
432-599-0382 (cell)

From: Aaron Myers fmailto:AMyers@concho.com1
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 7:59 AM
To: Randy Howard
Cc: Brent Sawyer; John Turro
Subject: Re: WELL INFORMATION REQUIREMENTS

Randy,

We have been gathering this up all week. I have been in Santa Fe for a NMOGA meeting and a hearing before the 
NMOCD. Just got back to the office this morning. I am going to sit down and go through everything to make sure you 
get what you need by Monday at the latest.

Aaron

Sent from my iPhone

On May 1, 2015, at 7:51 AM, "Randy Howard" <rhoward(S>nearburg.com> wrote:

Please advise the status of when we might receive the well info for the missing wells indentified on the 
attached spreadsheet.

o

o Thank you,

l



Randy Howard 
Land Manager
Nearburg Producing Company

• 432 818 2914 (direct line)
432 599 0382 (cell)

<SRO UNIT WELLS (MISSING WELL INFO (2) xlsx>

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged If you are 
not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any review dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained 
herein, is prohibited If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return 
email and delete this email from your system Thank you
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